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David Rozenbes

From: Stephen Smith <Stephen.Smith@aigroup.com.au>
Sent: Monday, 7 February 2022 3:40 PM
To: AWR
Subject: Provisional timetable - Annual Wage Review 2021-22

Dear Expert Panel 
 
We refer to President Ross’s Statement of 19 January 2022 regarding the Provisional Timetable for the Annual Wage 
Review 2021-22. 
 
We support the proposed amended timetable. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Stephen Smith 
Head of National Workplace Relations Policy 

 

The Australian Industry Group 
51 Walker St, North Sydney 2060 
E: stephen.smith@aigroup.com.au 

 
 
 
 




